Dear colleagues,

On behalf of Asian MetaCentre for Population and Sustainable Development Analysis, I am pleased to announce the 5th Asian MetaCentre training workshop on "Demographic Analysis with Application to Aging Society" to be held at College of Population Studies, Chulalongkorn University, Thailand, between November 23- December 4, 2015. Please find the detailed information about the program and how to apply, at the link below

http://asianpa.us8.list-manage1.com/track/click?u=16bf72a6150a1ad53249a052c&id=8c837ed317&e=298a31c8cf

and please kindly forward the link to your colleagues who might be interested.

Thank you very much in advance for your cooperation and kind regards,

Vipan Prachuabmoh, PhD
Co-principal investigator
